ZHB NOTICE
In an effort to comply with the Governor’s orders and to minimize the potential of the COVID-19 virus to spread, all March cases most cases scheduled to be heard at the April 28th hearing have been postposed to another date, which will be set by the Zoning Hearing Board. Once this new date is set, it will be posted on the Township’s website, office and as a legal notice in the Lancaster News (LNP).

A limited constituent of the ZHB will still meet virtually to hear cases scheduled for April’s meeting. While this is a public meeting, we are asking that if you wish to attend, you request instruction on how to do so and that you contact the Township Zoning Officer at 717-768-8059 or dclawser@salisburytownship.org. Additional information shall be provided to anyone desiring to attend the meeting.
